
Discussion of agreement between the City Manager and the Hospital CEO regarding the 

Hospital Roof.  The negotiated agreement is for a 50/50 split of the costs associated with the 

roof replacement.  The roof will be replaced in stages over the next year, to maximize available 

funding.  Stage 1 is to replace the section of the roof that is actively leaking, the City's cost of 

which is $15,000, will commence upon approval of this agreement. Stage 2 will be completed in 

late summer of FY2022 (August or September of 2021), the City's cost to be $11,500, and 

Stage 3 will be completed in spring of FY2022 (February/March of 2022), the City's cost to be 

$15,000.  

 

Agreement approved by the City Commission on March 2, 2021. 


